
As part of operationalizing the newly revamped Centre for Self-Sponsored Programmes 

(CESSP), the University of Nairobi has appointed Prof. Julius Ogeng’o as the acting Director of 

the centre with Prof. Evans Aosa serving as the acting Deputy Director. 

Prof. Ogengo moves to the University after serving as Managing Director, University of Nairobi 

Enterprises and Services (UNES) while Prof. Aosa was the Associate Dean Graduate Business 

Studies. 

In a separate development, the Board of UNES Limited has appointed Mr. John Kenduiwo as 

acting Managing Director. Mr. Kenduiwo has been serving as the Deputy Managing Director of 

UNES. 

The University wishes Prof. Ogeng’o, Prof. Aosa and Mr. Kenduiwo success in their new 

appointments. 

  

 

 


